Reply to Common Council File No. 160381
From DOA-Budget and Management Division

July 15, 2016
Ref: 16010

Common Council File 160381 is a communication from the Police Department requesting to add the
position of Police Policy and Planning Director. The position will provide civilian oversight to the
department’s Office of Management and Planning. The position will be funded in 2016 through
vacancy savings achieved through funded position that are no longer filled. The department has
included the full year salary in their 2017 budget request.

RECOMMENDATION: RECOMMENDATION: PLACE ON FILE COMMON
COUNCIL FILE NUMBER 160381 AND AMEND THE POSITION ORDINANCE
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